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PRESIDENT’S REPORT
The past year has been one of review and recovery.  We have made concerted efforts to curb our expenses and increase our revenue without jeopardizing our standards for safety and availability, and our rewards are found in the bottom line of our financial report.

Again this year the Board and I thank Joan Crabtree for her hard work and dedication to the facilities she manages for MTA. We are very fortunate to have a General Manager of her caliber.

I would like to thank the board members for their support and work over the last year, including Alan Dougherty, our Secretary/Treasurer, Rose Brown and Jacky Sheppard who are continuing on the Board. Thank you also to Lynn Jones who has resigned this year, we appreciate her efforts over the last years serving on the Board.

I am also stepping down from the MTA Board, as I am moving out of town. It has been my honour to serve on the Board for 13 years.

The MTA Board would like to thank the City of Mississauga for their continued support of MTA and the community theatre arts in Mississauga. We are very grateful to be associated with our wonderful city.

Thanks also to the members of MTA for their contribution to the cultural enhancement of our community and their support of MTA.
Respectfully submitted

N. Reed

Outgoing President, MTA, 2019
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